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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Diary Dates 2011 

Mon 28th November - 

Weds 30th November 

Year 4 Residential Visit to 

Robinwood. 

Weds 30th November SCHOOL CLOSED DUE 

TO STRIKE ACTION 

***** NEW ***** 

Mon 5th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

Tues 6th December 3.30pm Christmas Craft 

Evening in School Hall—all 

invited. PTA stalls 

WEEK BEGINNING 

12th December 

Christmas Performances, 

Martin the Magician, 

Parties (More info soon) 

Mon 12th December 

Tues 13th December 

Tues 13th December 

1.30pm KS1/2 Performance 

9.30am KS1/2 Performance 

1.30 pm FS Performance 

 

Thurs 15th December 1.30pm Christmas Nativity  

service at St Cuthbert's 

Church 

***** NEW **** 

Tues 3rd January 

2012 

8.45am Return to school 

for Spring Term 

Stars of the 

Week  
Joey Taylor 

Haydn Lee 

Emily Stevens 

Bethany Sales 

Brandon Calder 
 

MRS BRITTON’S LITTLE SHOP—EVERY THURSDAY IN THE HALL AFTER SCHOOL - TOYS, CAKES AND MUCH MUCH MORE! 

Attendance for Week 3 
Our overall school target is 95 % 
attendance. Please help us achieve this 
EVERY week.  
ANOTHER  POOR WEEK LAST 
WEEK—92% 
Turtles - 91% 
Puffins - 99% 
Sealions –93% 
Starfish - 84% 

 
Well done Puffins ! 

www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk 

DOING ANY SHOPPING ONLINE? 
HELP RAISE MONEY FOR SCHOOL-IT’S REALLY EASY 

Our PTA has set up an account at 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
Complete the easy registration on this site and use it to link to 

your favourite online stores. You shop as usual and the retailers 

will give a percentage to school. 

PLEASE HELP US BY DOING THIS. 

There’s even a league table of the best fundraisers! 

See the back of this newsletter for more information 

We raised  £375  

for Children in Need last 

week! 

Thank you to everyone for 

your contributions. 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
Due to strike action over 

public sector workers’ 

pensions, school will be 

closed to pupils on 

Wednesday 30th 

November. Apologies for 

any inconvenience caused. 

CHRISTMAS 

DINNER 
Our school Christmas dinner will 

be on Monday 5th December.  

Children who normally have 

packed lunches are welcome to 

have a school dinner on this day.  

The meal will cost £1.95 for 

children who do not normally 

have school dinners. If you 

would like your child to have a 

dinner please let Mrs Creen 

have your payment by Friday 

2nd December. 

Tuesday 6th December 

Christmas Craft Evening. 
THE PTA WOULD BE 

MOST GRATEFUL OF ANY 

OFFERS OF HELP ON 

THIS EVENING AND FOR 

ANY DONATIONS OF 

RAFFLE PRIZES. 

PLEASE SEE SCHOOL 

STAFF OR PTA MEMBERS 

REMINDER! 
The start time for our  

Breakfast Club is 8.15am  

Please do not bring children to 

school before this time. 

Y4 Homework Project 

Well done to Charlie Yates for completing the 

winning the Y4 homework project about the 

Romans. It was fantastic! 


